
                                   
  

 
Important Notice to Columbus County Customers 

  
ATMC is pleased to be partnering with Columbus County Schools to provide WiFi hotspots that will allow Columbus 
County families access to educational materials for school-aged children during school closures due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. Open to the public and available from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., seven days a week, hotspots are located in the 
parking lots of the Columbus Career and College Academy in Fair Bluff, Acme Delco Elementary School, East Columbus 
High School, Williams Township School and West Columbus High School. The hotspots have a range of several hundred 
feet, allowing users to park within range and connect their wireless device to the ‘CCSGuest’ network. No password is 
needed for access. For more information regarding how to utilize these hotspots, visit www.columbus.k12.nc.us.  In 
addition, ATMC is offering high-speed internet service, at no cost for 60 days, to Brunswick and Columbus County 
households within our service area that have children in grades K-12 or college and do not already have a broadband 
subscription. To learn more about signing up for this service, call ATMC at 910-754-4311. 
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